
 

 

A RESOLUTION in memory of the late Chris Campe and her 10 years of service to Mead Public Library. 

WHEREAS, Chris Campe was first appointed to the Mead Public Library Board of Trustees in May 2013 and 
served in that role until May 2023, and  

WHEREAS, Chris Campe helped maintain positive relationships with Sheboygan Area School District officials on 
behalf of the library while serving as the liaison between the school district and library, and  

WHEREAS, Chris Campe participated diligently as a member of multiple standing committees, including mostly 
recently serving as chair of the Marketing/Services Committee, along with numerous ad hoc committees, and 

WHEREAS, Chris Campe was an advocate for Mead Public Library’s vision of creating a vibrant, informed and 
cohesive community, and 

WHEREAS, Chris Campe strived to uphold Mead Public Library’s core value of inclusiveness, and  

WHEREAS, Chris Campe served as a model for the conduct of the responsibilities of a Library Trustee in a well-
informed and reasoned manner, and  

WHEREAS, Chris Campe took seriously her responsibilities as a board member and worked conscientiously for 
the benefit of the citizens of Sheboygan, and 

NOW THEREFORE BE IT RESOLVED that the Mead Public Library Board does hereby publicly commend Chris 
Campe for the time and attention she so generously devoted to her responsibilities as a Trustee. Her hard work, 
leadership and dedication contributed to the excellent reputation that Mead Public Library enjoys in the community. 

Dated this 25th day of May, 2023 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

Garrett Erickson 

 

Library Director 

 

Maeve Quinn 

 

Board President 


